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 A message from Mrs Gynn 

  

 

Christmas time is a busy time of year.  It is very easy to overlook other jobs that need to 

be done.  Please remember that if you have a child who is starting school in September 

2023, you need to apply for a year 3 school place on the County website 

www.westnorthants.gov.uk/admissions 

If you have a child who is due to be turning 3 years old and needs a Pre-School place, 

please do come along and visit too.  We accept registration forms all through the year. 

 

  

We have had such a wonderful Christmas week this week.  Everyone looked amazing in their 

Christmas jumpers; happy, Christmassy and fun.   

Our performances have been a big focus this week too.  I am sure that the children are tired today!  

It was a delight though to be able to host a live performance.  The experience is so important for 

the children.  Thank you to all of you who came to support it and of course, such a big thank you to 

all of the staff for working so hard to put it all together, 

There are lots of things for the children to enjoy, next week, our final week of this term.  Please 

don’t forget to order Christmas dinner and get clothes ready for party day too. 

http://www.westnorthants.gov.uk/admissions


  

 

 
 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

Text Goes Here 

 

 

The library will be open every Wednesday, every week. 

                         Do come in between 8.45 a.m. - 9.00 a.m. to choose a book for your child.  

 

 

 

13th December - Christmas dinner day 

 

14th December – Christmas party day 

 

15th December - Santa visits St James 

 

16th December - MUFTI – Christmas themed - £1.00 donation 

16th December – School finishes for the Christmas holiday. 

 

4.1.23 - Term starts – welcome back to everyone. 

 

 



 

                                                    

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Certificates have been awarded 

to: 

Let’s 

Investigate 

 

Fantastic 

maths or 

science work 

Harrison in 

Snowdrops 

World of 

Words 

Great 

reading, 

writing, 

speaking and 

listening or 

drama work 

Aria in 

Sunflowers 

Express 

Yourself 

 

 

 

Wonderful 

art, design 

technology, 

music or P.E. 

work 

Sophia in 

Dandelions 

 

Exploring the 

World 

 

Super history,   

geography or 

religious 

education work                  

Emily in 

Daisies 

Being Your 

Best 

 

      Wow! 

 Arthur in 

Bluebells 

 

Hanna in 

Buttercups 

 

We celebrated with:  

Happy Birthday to you all! 

 

 

 

296 messages shared 

146 stories shared 

1382 skills celebrated 

100% positive feedback 

 
Our value 

December is:  

 

 - Initiative

 

Creativity - 

Inspiring 

 

Bramble’s Rule  

For next week; 

Be kind and use our 

kind hands 

 

 

Attendance Cup 

Snowdrop Class            

Well done!          

 


